
LAMBTON GROUP POLICE SERVICES BOARD     

Mailing Address: 
PO BOX 273 | Petrolia, Ontario | N0N 1R0 
Website: www.lgpsb.ca            e-mail: info@lgpsb.ca            

  
MEETING HIGHLIGHTS 

of 
August 2023 

 
1. Inspector Chris Avery summarized activities including the May and June 2023 policing report:  

Additional/statistical information available in OPP Monthly Report (forwarded electronically to municipal partners and posted to LGPSB website). 

 
2. The Board adopted the 2022 Financial Statements as prepared by BDO and the 2022 Year End reports as 

prepared by the County of Lambton finance team. 
 

3. The Board received a presentation from Tony Commisso of Intact Insurance, with a motion adopted not to 
proceed with the requested liability insurance and to remove the property liability coverage from the board 
account, as neither coverage is applicable to the board function. 

4. Member Pat Brown brought forward concern on behalf of his Council in St. Clair Township with the recent 
vandalism concerns occurring in CAP Park. 
 

 
Next Regular Meeting: Wednesday, October 18, 2023 at 3:00 p.m 
 
 
Contact: 
 
Greg Nemcek 
Chair 
lgpsb.chair@gmail.com   
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